
"A patient is a person, no matter how small." 
            William Lile, M.D. 
 

Please attend the most amazing and heartwarming 
presentation ever delivered by a pro-life physician. 

 

Thursday, May 8, 2025 
7:30-9:00 PM 

St. Katherine Parish Center 
9700 Frankford Avenue 

Northeast Philadelphia, PA 19114 

 

There is no charge for the event and a free will offering will 
be requested.  Registration and donations are encouraged 
by visiting www.GenerationLife.org.  Please make any 
donations by check payable to "Generation Life" and 
send to 300 Greenwood Road, Lansdale, PA 19446 
 

This event is being sponsored by St. Katherine Parish's Respect Life Committee, 
Generation Life, the Pro-Life Educational Foundation, the Northeast Philadelphia 
Pro-Life Coalition, the Bucks County Pro-Life Coalition, and other Philadelphia-area 
religious and/or pro-life organizations. 
 

For additional information, contact Mike McMonagle at 
215-393-3610; prolifeeducationalfoundation@gmail.com. 

Dr. Bill Lile (rhymes with smile ☺) is a 
neonatologist from Pensacola, Florida, with a 
website at www.ProLifeDoc.org.  In videos, 
diagrams and words, which are medically 
accurate and layman-understandable, Dr. Lile 
tells the amazing story of the extensive 
life-saving and life-enhancing surgeries and 
other treatments on children in the womb that 
he and other medical professionals routinely 

accomplish, with current updates on these now born children.  Almost 
all who see and hear Dr. Lile believe that his presentation of the pro-life 
message is the best that they have ever seen or heard.  By clearly 
demonstrating that children in the womb are medical patients, Dr. Lile 
presents a powerful argument that all these children deserve to be 
welcomed in life and protected by law. 

 

SCAN TO 
REGISTER 

OR 
DONATE 
ONLINE 


